
 

    
 
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  We are very proud to have 
 

     
        as our club sponsor 
 

  
contact them for all your 

new/used vehicle and service 
needs 

 

888-418-4775 
www.penskchevy.com 

 

 
 
 
 
             
 
     
     
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                    
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Starting with a beautiful fall day drive to Ricks at Eagle Creek. Then on to the very 
scenic drive to Sargent Rick’s American Grill in Freetown for a fabulous lunch.  The 
Club celebrated with a 2nd Anniversary party at FoxGardin and nearly all members 
were in attendance.  Wow, how fast two years have passed when you truly enjoy 
getting together.  Then on to the Beef House for the traditional “light” lunch with 
dinner roll desert.  Bookers in Kirklin was next and no one went home hungry.  
Dooley O’Tooles served us their famous Ham’n Beans and Irish Stew; seconds 
anyone?   Four club members along with their spouses attended the Ron Fellows 
Spring Mountain competitive driving school and made those that couldn’t go very 
jealous.  The wives had fun in Las Vegas while the guys learned how much fun 
driving a C8 can really be.  2022 activities ended with the annual Christmas party at 
the Piercy’s for a fitting end to a fabulous year of fun activities with great friends. 

Fall and Winter brings Exciting Activities 
 

 

     Virtual Zoom Meetings 
The virtual zoom meetings will 
continue throughout 2023, to 
make it easy to plan events 
and stay informed. 
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 Zoom Calls are Weather Resistant 
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 VFW Breakfasts & TopGolf 
 

 

The daily men’s zoom calls which were initiated during the Covid pandemic were 
predicted to diminish over time, but as it turns out they have become an open 
chatroom source of spirited discussions, event planning, and marital counseling
services.  The Saturday zoom calls for both men and women are thriving and 
everyone seems to enjoy them, although the ladies agenda continues to be top 
secret according to most men interviewed. Are they talking about us??? 

 
  

  

 

The bi-weekly Saturday VFW breakfasts are 
great for good food and face-to-face time 
when other events begin to slow due to the 
cold weather. TopGolf has slowed down 
also during the late months of 2022, but will 
rebound as better temps greet us in 2023.  


